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ST. PATRICK’S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL HOSTS FINAL 
WALK THROUGH THE HALLS AT EAST STREET CAMPUS 
 
The staff and students of St. Patrick’s Catholic High School are inviting alumni to 
“walk the halls” of the East Street campus one last time before the school moves 
to its new home on the Rapids Parkway. 
 
“The building on East Street has been home to St. Patrick’s for 29 of its 78 year 
history,” says Rob Cicchelli, Principal of St. Patrick’s Catholic High School.   
 
“We know there are many fond memories here for a generation of St. Patrick’s 
graduates and we want to give them one last chance to take a walk through our 
halls, take photos and reminisce with friends,” says Mr. Cicchelli. 
 
Student leaders will be available to help guide tours through the building and 
assist with photographs. 
 
St. Patrick’s begins a brand new chapter in its history, when it moves to the 
newly renovated state-of-the-art campus on the Rapids Parkway in September 
2014. 
 
The Walk the Halls Event will be held on Thursday, June 26, 2014 at  
St. Patrick’s Catholic High School, 381 East Street, N., from 4:00 p.m. until  
6:30 p.m.   
 
Members of the media are welcome. 
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